
Dear Parents, September 18, 2023

Happy Monday!! Sorry for the Bible test mix-up on the parent note last week! The test is really

going to happen tomorrow! :) If you have misplaced your copy of the review, I have posted a link

on my web page on the school website.

Our memory work assignment is due on Friday:

“But you are a chosen people, a royal priesthood,

a holy nation, a people belonging to God,

that you may declare the praises of Him who called you out of darkness

into His wonderful light….

Live such good lives among the pagans that, though they accuse you of doing wrong,

they may see your good deeds and glorify God on the day He visits us.” 1 Peter 2:9, 12

Our spelling words for Friday’s test are:

date lake skate plane grade

fine life rice wise smile

rose globe smoke come used

step rock luck sneeze stripe

CALENDAR:

Tuesday: Library

Prayer Assignment due

PE outside (Students should wear appropriate shoes for PE>)

Hot Lunch—Pepperoni Pizza ($1.75/slice)

Wednesday: Hot Lunch--Hot dogs, nachos, nuggets ($1.75 each)

Thursday: PE outside

Friday: Spelling Test

Memory Work due

Hot Lunch—Cheese Pizza ($1.75/slice)

Saturday: IXL math homework due (minimum of 20 minutes)

Have a great week!

Blessings,

Sandy Vis

**We are running low on paper plates and plastic spoons, so if you are willing/able to send

some to school, that would be great!! (No styrofoam plates, please) Thank you!


